September 21,2020

Mr. Jun Zhang 
Country Head, India, 
Intentional Finance Corporation


Dear Mr Zhang,

Greetings from IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!

Thank you for sparing your valuable time, to be with us for the event on  “e-DIALOGUE on EASE OF LIVING & SDGs-2020-21” and sharing your insights on “Sustainable Development of Cities & IFC’s Role in impacting Ease of Living”.  It was most appropriate to have IFC for inaugural dialogue because IFC has a great convening power to work with three major stakeholders; National Govts, City Govt. & Private Sector. 
There was good response from the audience and once again thank you very much for your valued support. 
We look forward to welcoming you again in our midst.   

        
Mr. Rajiv Podar									Mr. M.K Chouhan
President 									Chairman 
IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry   					IMC Ease of Living Committee


